
BLUMENORT SCHOOL
Inspired to Learn for Life! Inquire, Include, Imagine. Go Bengals!

Good morning!

Today is Tuesday, September 17th, Day 4

Announcements today:

● Grade 5 and 6 students should bring Chromebooks and Earbuds to Music class

today.

● Grade 7 and 8 students should bring pencils and markers to Music class today.

● There will be NO Cross Country practice at noon today. However, check the

bulletin board by the gym at morning recess to see the list of who qualified for

the Milk Run next week.

Celebrating a Birthday today:

●

We want to welcome guest staff in our school today:

●
●

Umbrella Challenge: “To ensure good health: eat lightly, breathe deeply, live

moderately, cultivate cheerfulness, and maintain an interest in life.” William Londen

Have a great day everyone! Please stand for O Canada.
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